M-13017(11)/2/2022-LPG-PNG (Computer No: 41182)
Government of India
Ministry of Petroleum & Natural Gas
(LPG Section)
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Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi,
Dated 27"January, 2022

To
The Director (Marketing),
IOCL/BPCL/HPCL,
Mumbai

Subject:- Release of additional 60 Lakh LPG connections under Pradhan
Mantri Ujjwala Yojana (Ujjwala 2.0).

Sir,

In continuation to the Ministry’s letter No. M-13017(11)/2/2021-LPG-
PNG, dated 20.05.2021 for release of additional 1 crore LPG connections under
PMUY, I am directed to inform that Competent Authority has approved
for releasing additional 60 Lakh LPG connections under PMUY (Ujjwala 2.0).

2. SOP for release of 1 crore additional LPG connections under PMUY
(Ujjwala 2.0) as communicated to OMCs already may be followed for release
of additional 60 Lakh LPG connections under PMUY (Ujjwala 2.0).

Yoyrs faithfully,

(Ashish Kumar Agrawal)
Under- Secretary to the Govt. of India
Tel. No. 011-23385420

Copy to:
The Director General, PPAC



